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CANCELED: Field Hearing in Hammond Regarding NIPSCO Rate 
Case 

Field hearing will be rescheduled at later date 
 
Due to hazardous weather conditions in the Northern Indiana Public Service Company (NIPSCO) 
service territory, tonight's field hearing for the NIPSCO rate case (Cause No. 45159) has been 
canceled. The Commission prioritizes the safety and accessibility of public field hearings for 
attendees and will reschedule the hearing for a later date.  
 
NIPSCO has filed a petition before the Commission for a new schedule of rates and charges for 
electric utility service. 
 
Customers may submit written comments to the Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor at 
www.in.gov/oucc/2361.htm. Ratepayers also can submit their comments by mail, email, or fax: 
  Mail: Consumer Services Staff 
  Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
  115 W. Washington St., Suite 1500 South 
  Indianapolis, IN 46204 
  Email: uccinfo@oucc.IN.gov | Fax: (317) 232-5923 
 
Written comments should include the ratepayer’s name, mailing address, and a reference to “Cause 
No. 45159.”  

 
If you would like to access case-related documents under Cause No. 45159, visit the Commission’s 
Electronic Document System at https://iurc.portal.in.gov/searchlegalcase/. Instructions on how to 
best use this database can be found at https://iurc.portal.in.gov/User%20manual.pdf.  
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